
Hello Everyone, 
 
I've spoken with Hotel La Jolla, and they have kindly 
extended the deadline to book rooms in our reserved block 
for the upcoming SG-ASAM meeting until 23 February. If 
you haven't already made your reservations, please do so as 
soon as possible; finding another hotel at this rate and located 
so close to our lab will be very difficult (if not impossible).  
 
The link George sent out in December to make reservations 
no longer works. To make a reservation, please email 
Amanda Campbell (amanda.campbell@hotellajolla.com) and 
reference SG-ASAM. You will need to provide credit card 
information; if you're uncomfortable with emailing that 
information, please contact Amanda to arrange a more secure 
way to provide this information. If you prefer to call, she can 
be reached at 1-858-551-3627. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or you need 
assistance. We look forward to seeing you all next month. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jen 
 
 
 
--  
Jen Walsh 
Research Biologist 
Antarctic Ecosystem Research Division 
Southwest Fisheries Science Center 
8901 La Jolla Shores Drive, La Jolla, CA, 92037 
858-546-5600 
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